
Cabinet Meeting
Vernon, BC

April 28th, 2023
Bulletin Report

DG Debbie and fellow cabinet members
I am continuing to send out the bulletin to all cabinet members and asking the zone chairs to forward to
their clubs.
The April bulletin had the Officer Training flyer attached. I sent out a Conference bulletin which I asked
the Zone Chairs to forward to their clubs, hopefully this was done. I am always looking for items so keep
sending me anything you would like to be in the bulletin.
Respectively Submitted
PDG Debbie Bostock


